
We look forward to seeing our families this Friday where
we will be exploring Family Road Safety, courtesy of our
Hackney Sustainable colleagues.

It is an opportunity for you to gain tips on keeping children
safe, find out how you can make your journey more active 

 and also to share concerns about road safety and travel
issues around our school. We will also be introducing our
newly elected Junior Road Safety Officers!

PARENT COFFEE MORNING:

FAMILY ROAD SAFETY

020 7253 9469

WHEN?

Friday 15th October 
9:00am - 9.45am

Please call us for further information:


